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Our Ref: DW/JR 
21st December 2023 
 
 
To the Community of Blessed Trinity 
 
 
Dear Parents, Carers, and Pupils 
 
We have made it to the end of what has been a very long 8 week term. 
 
Our young people have continued to excel in all that they do and I urge you to read through our Christmas 
newsletter which covers some of the amazing highlights of this term. You will find it here on our school 
website: https://www.btrcc.lancs.sch.uk/news/?pid=8&nid=1&storyid=32 
 
We thank you for your ongoing support because without you and your efforts this would not be possible. 
 
I would like to remind you that we finish on Friday, 22nd December at 1:00pm. The school buses have been 
confirmed for 1:00pm and will run as normal. 
 
All pupils will return to school on Tuesday, 9th January 2024.  
 
Our pupils in receipt of free school meals will be able to collect their lunch at break time from the dining room. 
Additionally, all parents whose child/children who are in receipt of free school meals should have now 
received their vouchers. Please email Mr M Magee at MMagee@btrcc.lancs.sch.uk if you have any 
questions. 
 
Please also use the attached links if you or someone you know may be in need of food support this Christmas. 
https://burnleytogether.org.uk/our-services/food-support/ 
https://burnleyfccommunity.org/facilities/bfcitc-foodbank/ 
 
We know that during this Christmas time some of our families, friends, and neighbours may be facing 
difficulties. We pray that people will notice and show kindness and care for anyone who is struggling at this 
time. 
 
We pray for peace, for the ending of war and human suffering. 
 
We pray that the Birth of Christ will bring Joy and Happiness and will remind us of the true meaning of 
Christmas. 
 
From all the staff and governors we wish you all a Peaceful Christmas and a Happy New Year. 
 
 
Stay with us Lord on our Journey. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
Mrs D Williams 
Headteacher 
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